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I can only hope some of you legislators have ownership in some type of business that sells a
product and the government puts price controls on your  shoes, lettuce, books or what ever it is
you market to the public.  I have worked hard and increased the mortgage on my principal
residence to buy a couple duplexes to try to get ahead.  Now if you pass this bill my return on
investment will probably decrease substantially.  

I would expect this bill to actually decrease the growth of rental housing.  I know I wouldn't
have taken the step had I known this was coming.

See you at the voting booth.

Keith Brindell
LaGrande
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